Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
BDC09-16/17 Von D. Mizell and Eula Johnson State Park – Beach Access Boardwalk and Ramp Repairs

NOTICE OF INVITATION TO BID: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Design and Construction is soliciting formal, competitive, sealed bids from contractors for bid number BDC09-16/17 Von D. Mizell and Eula Johnson State Park (Formerly John U Lloyd Beach State Park) – Beach Access Boardwalk and Ramp Repairs. More info @ http://tinyurl.com/jmmrcmn.
